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20th February 2024 
 
 

Mock Exams for English and Maths for Years 10 and 11 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
All Year 10 and Year 11 (and those in Year 9 who are in Year 10 teaching groups) will be sitting GCSE 
mocks: 
Monday 26th February, 12.30 – 2.30 - Maths GCSE 
Tuesday 27th February, 8.45 – 10.45 - English GCSE 
 
This is an opportunity for pupils to experience what it is like to sit exams in exam conditions, this is vital 
learning for them all as it can be an anxious and overwhelming time so being able to practice can help 
reduce worry. 
 
All Year 10 and Year 11 pupils should attend school, as normal, for the whole school day.  On Monday, 
there will be normal lessons in the morning, followed by lunch at 12.00.  At the end of the exam, at 2.30, 
the minibus will run as normal.  On Tuesday, the English mock is first thing in the morning.  After break, 
lessons 3, 4 and 5 will be as normal. 
 
Please speak with your child and let them know that this is happening, encouraging them to do their best. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs May 
Headteacher 
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